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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
. MS-Il, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001

TF-11/11 Dated:-12-02-2016
To,

Director

(Finance)

BSNL, New Delhi.
Subject:- Release of fund for GPF payment — reg.
Respected Madam,

Of late we are receiving numerous representations regarding non-
payment of GPF advance to the employees working in the field. This
situation is obviously due to non-release of fund from BSNL HQR to circles.
This is resulting in avoidable hardships to the staff as well as resentment :
amongst them. /

We feel it proper to state that the employees prefer GPF advance
normally either for marriage or for higher education of their dependents. The
" President of our union met you on 9" instant and pleaded that fund may be
released timely alternatively some method and procedure be evolved so that
the employees may get GPF advance in time.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

W
(Chandeshwar Singh)

General Secretary




